
ADVISORY

Jamaica Post takes this opportunity to remind its valued customers
that phishing scams are on the rise. While these threats are persistent,
we encourage you to stay alert to avoid becoming a victim of phishing
scams. 

Some customers have reported receiving suspicious messages
requesting that they click on links, provide their sensitive data and
make payment online. We wish to assure you that such messages and
requests did NOT originate from Jamaica Post. 

To guard against these types of phishing attacks, customers are
encouraged to refrain from clicking on suspicious links and sharing
their sensitive personal data. Customers may contact Jamaica Post
at info@jamaicapost.gov.jm or visit www.jamaicapost.gov.jm to
query or verify information relating to postal services.
 
Jamaica Post thanks all stakeholders for their continued support and
wishes for everyone to stay safe from
phishing attacks.
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